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Highways and Public Works 
Box 2703, Whitehorse, Yukon Y1A 2C6 -----_. --­

March 28, 2007 

Arthur Mitchell
 
Chair, Standing Committee on Public Accounts
 
Yukon Legislative Assembly
 
P.O. Box 2703
 
Whitehorse, YT Y1A 2C6
 

Dear Mr. Mitchell: 

I am responding to your letter dated March 15,2007, regarding the report of the
 
Standing Committee on Public Accounts of the Yukon Legislative Assembly on the
 
public hearing held in February of this year. Thank you for providing me with a
 
copy of the draft report.
 

I have completed my review of the draft report and specifically to the Committee's 
recommendation as detailed in the report. On behalf of the Department of 
Highways and Public Works, I accept the recommendation made in the report and 
will ensure that the Department submits a report to the Minister of Highways and 
Public Works as recommended. Ongoing updates on the progress of identified 
improvement activities will also be provided. 

Thank you for the opportunity to review the draft report and provide confirmation of 
our intentions. 

Sincerely, 

J ~p~~
 
Janet Mann 
AL.peputy Minister 


